
 

COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

NOTICE 

 

TO:   Chairman Phil Mendelson 

 

FROM:   Councilmember Mary M. Cheh  

 

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of the Committee on Transportation and the Environment’s 

Regular Meeting 

 

DATE:  February 1, 2021 

 

 

 

The Committee on Transportation and the Environment’s regular committee 

meeting, scheduled for Monday, February 8, 2021, at 11:00 am, is cancelled. Please contact 

my Legislative Director, Michael Porcello, with any questions at mporcello@dccouncil.us 

or (202) 724-8062. 


